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Thank you to all that joined us in our 12th Annual Christmas 
Tournament.   We want to thank Lori Medina for doing all the 
food for all of us to enjoy.  Thank you to Marlin and Karina for 
the festive decorations.  Thanks to all that brought cookies to 
share.   
 
Congratulations to all the winners.  Complete results are 
attached. 
 
Our next event will be early January 2023.  Marlin will be 
sending out information as soon as he has it ready. 
 
San Diego County Senior Doubles will be bowling January 21, 
2023 at Bowlero Murrieta.  Entry form attached. 
 
We wish you all a happy and joyful holiday season and will see 
you on the lanes in January. 
 
 


